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Important Dates for September: 
 

09/02   CCLGP Closed for Staff & School Development 
09/05   CCLGP Closed in honor of Labor Day 
09/06   First Day and Move Up Day! 
 

We are happily easing our Covid Restrictions. We still  
ask that you drop your child off outside their room. 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! (School Year that is..) 
We are so excited to embark on yet another year of fun and 

learning about ‘God’s BIG love’! Most of our friends are 
moving up to the next Preschool level. May God bless them 

on this next step and new adventure.  
 

Fun Days:  Wagon Rides and Harvest Fair Games 

 

September Themes 

we’ll be enjoying: 
 

All About Me 

My Body 

The 5 Senses 

Apples & Orchards 

Pets 

On the Farm 
 

 

 

 

 

Community Helpers 

we’ll be focusing on: 
 

Teachers  

& 

Farmers 
 

Our Bible Stories will be: 

David & Jonathan 

Ruth & Naomi 

 

 

Concepts: 
 

Shape:   circle 
 

Numbers:  1 & 2 
 

Colors:  Primary- 

     Red, Yellow & Blue               
 

Letters:  aA, bB, cC 

 

 

Character Trait:  Friendliness 

 

Bible Verse: 
 

“Be kind and loving to each other. Forgive each 

other just as God forgave you in Christ.” 
 

                                 Ephesians 4:32                           

  

 

 

 

Menu  

Update: 

Remember-if 

your child has 

ANY food 

allergy, all 

food comes 
from home for 

their safety. 

 
 

 

Have you turned in your Purple Registration form for the current year? 

Registration Packets for this school year are in the office if you haven’t done so.  It is very important 

to have the most current contact information on file for your student. Please don’t forget to turn in 

your new Parent Contract by 9/9.  We also sent home new updated Parent Handbooks. Don’t Delay! 

 

 
 

 


